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Inspirations

“I have faith that 

we will be able to 

become better 

leaders. …”

N R H y A  P R E S I D E N T S H A E L Y N  V E R I N G

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE! MY NAME IS SHAELYN VERING, AND I

am starting my third year as an NRHyA officer. I am from a
small town in Nebraska, where I am currently a junior in high
school. I feel like Reining has always been a part of my life,
and my passion for this sport not only inspired me to become
an officer, but continues to inspire me to be a leader and grow
our wonderful association.

One of my goals as an officer has always been to help more
youth get involved, and as President, I would like to reach out
even further by improving communication with our delegates
through conference calls and newsletters. I am very excited
about the group of delegates that have been elected this year; I
know we can accomplish great things. 

Also, I would like to make myself available to you! I am here
as a resource to you for any questions you have or help that
you may need, whether it's planning a youth meeting for your
local affiliate association, signing up for the speech contest,
earning VRC points, or wondering how you can become more
involved. Feel free to contact me at slidin.shae@gmail.com

This year I look forward to meeting with our fabulous new
officer team in January to plan how to reach our goals for the
coming year and getting to know them better. I have faith that
we will be able to become better leaders ourselves and also cre-
ate an association of youth leaders.

Shaelyn Vering
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